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______________________________________________________________

                                                                                                                 14.12.2020
Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has come to our attention that some of our pupils may be using their phones or tablets in a potentially dangerous way.
With the widespread use of mobile phones and other devices, it is possible for children to send, receive and store photographs and other images, some of which may be inappropriate and potentially damaging.

As adults, we know that once an image has been shared or used on the internet, it is always there. However, children do not always understand how damaging this can be and the long term effects that this could have on their lives.
Leeds safeguarding children partnership has information on their website that explains the risks of sending inappropriate images, sometimes known as ‘sexting.’
https://www.leedsscp.org.uk/Children-Young-People/Online-safety/Think-before-you-send
The website has pages for both carers and children and is a useful resource when discussing this important topic.

Please take this opportunity to discuss this with your child and ensure they are using social media and the internet as safely as possible.

Karen Hey

Learning Mentor. 
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